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Dear Friends,

The Indian Affairs Committee has taken to heart the charge that we need to carry the work that we do to each monthly meeting and worship group. We want to provide monthly meetings with information on issues, concerns, and events that involve or relate to indigenous peoples. However, we need some feedback from your meeting before we can do an effective job.

We are enclosing/attaching a very brief questionnaire and we would like your meeting to respond. This can be done in various ways: on the floor of meeting for worship with attention to business, by sending the questionnaire in an e-mail to all members and attenders (someone would have to organize and summarize the responses), or by having interested members and attenders fill out a paper copy of the questionnaire (again, someone would have to organize and summarize the responses). The questionnaire can be sent as an e-mail attachment or in the body of an e-mail.

We hope your meeting will be interested in the work of the Indian Affairs Committee. Perhaps there is an individual or group of people within the meeting who will take a particular interest in the information and updates we can provide. We hope that someone will agree to act as the Indian Affairs Committee’s liaison for the monthly meeting or worship group. This person would receive information to share on important Native American issues and events. 

We look forward to hearing from you before the summer Sessions at Silver Bay.

Susan Wolf, for the Indian Affairs Committee
217 Rachel Carson Way

Ithaca, NY 14850





e-mail: Quakerwolf@gmail.com
(607) 272-1618
